Dear Parents

Kindly be noted that from 22nd June onwards, there will be online classes for grades Pre Nursery to KG. The classes will get conducted on **DAILY BASIS**. Timings for the same will be shared by your ward's respective class incharge soon. The decision has been taken after reviewing the success of trial classes with KG students. Besides the aforementioned, you will continue to receive the instructional videos and the curriculum will get covered up in the videos as before.

During this time of social distancing we want to ensure that each of our students continue to have access to high-quality curriculum and assignments.

We are pleased to announce that we plan to deliver instruction through a virtual learning environment for our KG students as an extension to the videos that teachers have been sending. The online class will get conducted only once a week every Wednesday. **Besides** the online class please be ensured that we'll continue to send the instructional videos and the curriculum will get covered up in the videos as before.

We need your support to ensure the success of our efforts

Teacher.edurev@gmail.com

edurev.in